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Consideration of appointments to the Citizens' Unity Commission

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

At the July 11, 2018 meeting Council appointed Treavor Hudson to the Citizens' Unity Commission to
fill an unexpired term for Anne Andrews until June 30, 2019.  Mr. Hudson should have been
appointed in the place of Nolan Dazevedo for the same term length.

Council's adoption of this action will leave Ms. Andrews in place until June 30, 2019.
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